
 

 

Georgian Gardens Primary School  

Newsletter   Friday 19th July 2024 

www.georgiangardens.co.uk 

Diary Dates: 

Mon 22nd July  Y6 Presentation Evening 6pm (bring a camp chair / blanket) 

Tues 23rd July  Last day of summer term 

Wed 4th Sept  First day of autumn term  Gates:  8:35—8:45am   / 3:10pm 

Dear Families,  
We are coming to the end of another fantastic year at Georgian Gardens and I would like to say a sincere well done to all the 
pupils and staff for making this another great year at the school. I am constantly astounded by the additional work that 
staff are willing to put in to ensure that the pupils in our school are given the very best opportunities. Just one small example 
is the outstanding performance that the Year 6 team have worked so hard to put on this week. A real five star performance 
from all involved.  
The end of the academic year is always a time of reflection and planning for next year. I would like to thank all of you who 
completed the parent survey over the last few weeks. Your input has been valuable as we map out our key priorities for next 
year. It is also great to hear of the wonderful support that exists for the school. We will share more about our development 
plans and new ventures in autumn term. 
We are delighted that there is going to be a significant number of new developments being completed at the school over the 
summer holiday. Most excitingly phase one of our new STEAM centre in the quad is going to be completed. The uneven path 
at the front of the school is also being replaced alongside other essential works throughout the school.  
As we approach the very end of term (don't forget we are still open to all pupils on Monday and Tuesday!) I would like to ex-
tend my thanks to everyone who has helped to make the year a success: staff, volunteers, Governors, PTA, parents and of 
course pupils to name but a few! Good luck to our staff and pupils who are off to ventures new including Mrs Roberts, Mrs 
Christmas and Miss Harnett and Year 6. We will miss you!  
Have a wonderful safe summer when it arrives and we look forward to seeing you all in September.  
Miss Bowers 

 This week’s star of the week winners:                

1LG    Ella-May   1KD     Emerald 

2CA Nick   2EH Niamh 

3KC    Freddie  3ER Callie and Ronnie 

4RD Blakely  4TF      Lottie and Ronnie 

5HC  Izzy P   5CT      Josh and Jett 

6BA and 6HB   the whole year group for being awesome! 

Attendance:                                                                      

The class with the highest attendance this week:  

6HB 99% (they get the chance to have 15 minutes 

extra choice time next week).      

The child with 100% attendance this week:   

Kai 1KD chosen by a random generator: —he gets to 

choose a book from Miss Bowers’ selection of prize 

books.      

Family THRIVE Sessions next term:                   

Tuesdays, September 17th, 24th. October 1st, 

8th, 15th and 22nd     1.15 - 3.00                        

Contact Miss Lewry via the school office for     

further details. 

Key dates for next year 

Meet the teacher 3:15pm Y1 and Y2- Mon 9th Sept     Y3 and Y4 -Tues 10th Sept   Y5 and Y6 – Thurs 12th Sept 

Open Evening   6pm Tuesday 19th November  

Parents’ Evenings 3:30—6pm 14th / 16th October 2024 26th / 27th Feb 

Open Classrooms 2:45—3:30pm 25th November 2024 31 March 2025 23rd June 2025 

Nativity 9:30am 9th Dec (YR parents) 10th Dec (Y1 parents) 11th Dec (Y2 parents)  9:30 am 

Sports Day (am KS1 pm KS2) Thursday 5th June 2025 

Summer Fair 3:15pm Friday 27th June 2025 tbc 

Y6 production  w/b 14th July 2025 

Y6 presentation eve Monday 21st July 2025 

Book amnesty!                              

If you have a school library / 

reading book at home please 

send it in next week.         

Thank you 
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What a treat! The Y6 production was incredible. 

The children really did show off their talents this 

week and we are extremely proud of them. Future 

rock stars, singers, actors and musicians are among 

them—watch out for them in years to come! Well 

done to every single person involved. 
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Platinum award: 

It is with real pleasure that we are able to announce the we have been awarded the 

Platinum Sports Mark Award once again. 

Many thanks to Miss Chambers and Mrs Christmas and a number of other staff who 

have worked hard to achieve this. 

 

 

The committee who decide the recipients of this award said of our school; 

‘Platinum is a true reflection of the school, they go above & beyond to provide 

sporting opportunities which target various groups 
Various staff are also used for sports and sport plays an integral role within the 
school and is at the heart of the school 
WELL DONE’ 
 
 

Music News: 
Congratulations to Alba, who has completed her Grade 1 Piano exam. 
Alba has put in so much work and achieved an excellent result. Well done 
Alba! 
 

Georgian Gardens Primary School 

Y2 Butterfly Release: 

Reminder: Parking permits for the staff car park run out on the last day of term. Re-applications can be made 

in the new year for all who feel they require one (limited availability). 

                                                                          INSET days for next year 2024/2025:                                                                                                                                                

Monday 2nd September, Tuesday 3rd September, Monday 4th November, Tuesday 22nd April 2025, Friday 13th June 2025  

School timings from September: 8:45am—3:15pm all year groups. (Gates open 8:35—8:45am and 3:10pm) 
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Y3 Water Fight: Y3 enjoyed and end of year treat of a water fight and ice lollies. Thankfully, the sun shone!  

 

Y5 Forest School Day: A firm favourite amongst staff and children—a day in the woods at Dappers Lane. 

Fire lighting 

Den building 

Bug hunting 

cooking 

Orienteering 
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Very well done to the children and staff in Y3. Grateful thanks to Mr Pettitt, also who 

worked hard to make this happen. 

Y6 Friday Treat! After 

a fun but hot morning 

at the park, Y6 were 

treated to an ice 

cream this afternoon. 

“Best school ever!” to 

quote a couple of 

them. 
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Music Summer School dates 
August 19th, 20th, 21st, 22nd, 23rd, 26th, 27th, 29th, 30th 
 
£25 per day for all Georgian Gardens pupils. Beginners      
welcome.  Try something new or put your skills into practice 
during the summer.  We will be joined again by Elliot this 
year, and other special guests! 
 
For all music lesson enquiries with Mr. Britt, please email him 
directly: mr.cj.britt@gmail.com 

 

Summer Sport Camp is back! 

 

Summer Reading Challenge: This always proves 

to be a popular activity during the summer holi-

days. Visit your local library for more details and 

to sign up. It will be lovely to hear about the 

books they have read when they get back in     

September. 
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